
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week children have enjoyed using our new spaceship role play area, revising set 2 
sounds, exploring capacity, learning about mass using the story ‘Balancing Act’, descrip-
tive writing using our text ’The Smeds and the Smoos’, learning about Chinese New Year 
and cooking a Chinese dish. In writing we focused on using a capital letter at the start of 
a sentence. It’s wonderful seeing the children so passionate about their learning. 

“The tub is heavier than the shape, that side 
has gone down.” Albie 

 

 

 

 

The children showed fantastic teamwork 
building a spaceship in the outdoor area 
and loved blasting off into space.   


